
From: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 8:22 AM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: FW: Proposed Project for R St & N 29th 

 
 

 

From: Thomas Cameron [mailto:tomcameron4236@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, September 5, 2021 2:21 PM 

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> 

Cc: Matt Jarreau <MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com> 

Subject: Proposed Project for R St & N 29th 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   
Thank you Mr. Saunders for giving me an opportunity to express 
my approval for the proposed new development at R & N 29th Sts - 
RVA 23223.   

 

This development will be a nice improvement to the North 
Churchill community. It  will also increase the appeal of 
historic Church Hill as an area to  live, work and raise a family and there's the 

advantage of additional tax revenue for OUR City.  

 

I hope to see this project come to life.  

 

Regards, 
Thomas W. Cameron 

3205 P St. 

RVA 23223 

 

 


